-----Original Message-----
From: Deane Osterman [mailto:dosterman@knrd.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2006 1:31 PM
To: Brian Lipscomb
Cc: Terri Lindau; Mary Verner; Doug Marker; bjk@spokanetribe.com; Ray Entz; Joe Maroney
Subject: 9/6/06 MAG Meeting
Brian,

Unfortunately the Kalispel Tribe will be unable to participate in tomorrow’s MAG process as Ray, Joe and I all have prior commitments.  However, you may find useful the Kalispel Tribe’s alternatives for Regional Coordination Functions that was developed in coordination with the NPCC members and staff. Please find that document attached.

Thanks,

Deane Osterman, Director

Kalispel Natural Resources Department
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